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Jens-Otto Horslund                                              Annika Markovic 

Ambassador of Denmark to The Netherlands         Ambassador of Sweden to The Netherlands 

                        
 

Dear Lou, 

 

We would like to thank you for sharing your story during the webinar 

Inclusion of LGTBI+ athletes in sports - Chances & Challenges – on the 

29th of June 2021.  

 

You were able to speak with enthusiasm about the work by the John 

Blankenstein Foundation in cooperation with The Netherlands Ministry of 

Education, Culture and Sports on increasing diversity, inclusion and 

tolerance, not only within sports but also in society in general. All of us 

went home with new insights and perspectives. 

 

We wish you all the best in your future endeavours.   

 

Kind regards,  

 


